
 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
P1/2- Bethany for always being so kind and helpful.  

Emma for a super attitude to all areas of school. 
P3/4- Mark for super work with number families. 
Robyn for great progress and enthusiasm with AR. 

P5/6- Mason for amazing art skills.  for 

always being ready to learn with an excellent attitude. 

 for a super attitude to all her work.  

P7- Alexander for being kind to others. Especially his 
P1/2 buddies 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                           

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

 
        

 

           

 

            

 

 
         

 

          

 

  

Issue No.6  

10th Oct 2024 
Next week new 

Dinner Menu – 

Week 2 

New Menu 

 

Gymnastics 
There will be no gymnastics next week 

Thursday 16th October. Instead, the final 
gymnastics session will be on 23rd October. 

School Rules – ‘Ready’ 
Last week we looked at what 
it means to be ready to learn. 

That it’s important to have 
the right stationery and 
books etc. However, it is 

more important to be ready 
with the right attitude to 

learning. 
Listening to teachers, 

focussing on tasks, trying 
your best and asking for help! 

Flu Vaccine – Friday 11th October 
 

What’s on this week. 
Monday 14th Oct 
Piano 
Football P5-7  
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Tuesday 15th Oct–  
Swimming P5/6 
Piano 
Choir P4-7 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 16th Oct –  
Beep Beep Day – Aghadowey 
Playgroup 
Hockey P5-7 
Kids Club – 2-5pm  
P6/7 – Bible Exhibition 
Thursday 17th Oct–  
Beep Beep Day – Garvagh 
Playgroup 
Flute 
NO GYMNASTICS   
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Sunday 20th Oct – 
Selected P7 Pupils @ St Guaire’s, 
remembrance service 7pm.  

Sports Fixtures October/November 
Girls Football - 11th October 10 – 

12:15pm 
Girls Hockey - 21st October 10-12:30pm 
Boys Hockey - 22nd October 10-12:30pm  
League football - 6th November 1:30-3pm 

Cross Country - 5th November (am) 

Parent Survey 
As a school community we are working 

together on our development plan for the 
years ahead.  

We want to hear the views of the wider 
school community. A link for a Parental 

Survey has been sent out on the App. This 
should take no longer than 5 minutes and 
we really appreciate your responses. We 

have told the children that if we can get an 
80%+ return rate from families, we will 

have a small treat for the pupils. Thank you. 

Digital Payments 
It is great to have digital payments in 
school. However, like every business, 
we are charged a fee per transaction.  
It will really help the school if you can 

block book dinners, kids club etc. a 
week or two in advance. This will save 

the school a considerable amount 
over a year in transaction fees.  

If you book a dinner or kids club slot 
and (for whatever reason) do not use 

it, we will hold this as credit. 
Thank you  


